
In July 1995, we celebrated our Grand Opening and held anOpenHouse. By December 1995wewere at capacity. ServingasMedical Director at that timewas Dr. Vann Beth Shuler and pharmacy serviceswereprovided by Grove Park Pharmacywhich is owned by Dr. Charles Thompson.
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1687 Longwood Drive, Orangeburg, SC 29118
www.longwoodplantation.net

• Assisted Living • Memory Care • In-Home Care
If you would like more information about Longwood Plantation,

Magnolia Place, or In-Home Care, please call us at 803-268-9990.
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